

## UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

September 3, 2025

The Honorable Sheldon Whitehouse Ranking Member, Committee on Environment and Public Works United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Whitehouse:

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I am responding to your August 14, 2025, letter regarding information about staffing at the NRC. The responses to your questions are provided in the enclosure.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me or have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776.

Sincerely,

David A. Wright

Enclosure: As stated

cc: Chairman Shelley Moore Capito